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Question for written answer E-006128/2015 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Ivan Jakovčić (ALDE) 

Subject: The ratio of public sector employees 

One of the things considered within the National Reform Programme in Croatia, which includes a 
reform of public government, is a reduction of the number of public sector employees in order to 
achieve savings. Since representatives of the Croatian Government are advised about these reforms 
by representatives of the European Commission, I ask the following questions: 

1. Is there an analysis by the European Commission on the number of public sector employees in 
Member States in relation to the number of their inhabitants? 

2. Is there an analysis or information on the number of public sector employees in Member States in 
relation to the total number of employees? 

 


